
 

  

 

Are you a pharmacist in Alberta who speaks French?  
Make yourself known 

 

Edmonton, July 11, 2025 - If you speak French and enjoy serving your clients in their preferred 
language, the Réseau santé Alberta (RSA) invites you to join its free directory of French-
speaking health professionals. 

Why this directory? 

With Alberta’s Francophone population steadily growing, ensuring equitable, safe, and high-
quality access to health care in French has become a key priority. This directory aims to: 

• Highlight health professionals who can provide services in French 
• Help Francophone patients find care more easily 
• Foster collaboration among healthcare providers 

Why should you register? 

Pharmacists are often the first point of contact in the healthcare system. Your ability to 
welcome, inform, and advise patients in French can significantly improve their experience. By 
joining the directory, you will: 

• Increase your pharmacy’s visibility among a growing Francophone clientele 
• Actively support improved language accessibility in Alberta’s healthcare system 
• Strengthen your role in building a more inclusive and bilingual community 

How to register? 

Simple, quick and free! 
Contact us at info@rsa-ab.ca  
 
 
Thank you for helping to make healthcare in Alberta more accessible, inclusive, and 
bilingual! 
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Information : 
Marie-Claude Côté 
Executive Director 
m-c.cote@rsa-ab.ca 
(780) 466-9816 
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